
Bloomingdale Civic Association  
Historic Preservation Committee 

 

Historic Preservation Workshop 
 

 
When: Wed., April 13, 2016 
 
Where: St. George’s Church 

160 U St. NW 
 
Time:   7:00pm until 8:45pm 
 
 

The Bloomingdale Civic Association 
Historic Preservation Committee will 
present the results of previous public 
meetings and outreach efforts.  The 
areas that residents had lots of 
questions and concerns include (1) 
historic district, (2) permits, and (3) 
zoning (R-4 that passed July 2015).   
The questions that residents and 
businesses previously asked will be 
discussed.  The Office of Planning and 
Regulatory Affairs have provided 
responses to your questions.   
When this segment of the 
presentation is complete, there will 
be a breakout session in each area to 
answer questions that you might 
have that were not asked before.  DC 
Office of Planning and DCRA officials 

will represent the respective areas 
during the workshop.   Please come 
out and let us hear from you.   It’s 
important that you let us know how 
you feel about a historic district.   
Is it a designation that you want for 
your property?  
You may also contact us @ 
BCAHistoric@gmail.com with 
feedback, questions, and suggestions. 
You may also access our website at 
Bloomingdalecivicassociation.org to 
keep abreast on the progress and the 
status of the historic district 
preservation efforts led by the BCA 
Historic Preservation Committee.  
Please donate (from our website) to 
help fund this community effort to 
preserve historical Bloomingdale.  

           


